
 

 

 

DATE:   February 6, 2023 

TO:  Mayor Robinson and City Councilmembers 

FROM:  Jay Hagen, Fire Chief, 452-6895 

  Fire Department 

 

SUBJECT: Fire Data & Systems – Advancing Data for Efficiency and Effectiveness at 

Work 

 

At this evening’s meeting, Fire Department staff will explain how the department 

partnered with IT to develop a Data & Systems team to advance innovation and 

efficiency. Doing so has led to streamlined operations and better leveraging of City 

resources. Improved data equals better outcomes, and we hope to demonstrate this to 

you by providing examples of how this team has applied these principles. 
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